
16 February 2023 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer of a Year 9 Student 

 

On Thursday 16 March your child will submit their requests for the subjects they would 

like to study in Year 10 and Year 11.  

Please find full details of the process and the timeline in this 5 minute video presentation 

and in the KS4 Pathway Booklet, detailing the contents of each course. Students will be 

informed if they are in Band 1, 2 or 3 by the end of February.  

The Year 9 Parents’ Evening will take place virtually on Thursday 09 March and there will 

be an optional, guidance meeting available on Tuesday 14 March. Please do use these 

meetings to ask any questions you or your child may have, so that we can support your 

family in making the right subject choices for your child.  

In the meantime, please do not hesitate to get in touch if we can offer further support. 

Yours faithfully  

 

Miss B Hart 

Deputy Headteacher 

 

https://youtu.be/zw7pzT9K1OY
https://www.hestoncommunityschool.co.uk/_site/data/files/docs/general%20docs/079B5CEF79244A811582C27EADA545D8.pdf

